
3 – 5 Newsletter from Mrs. Arnold                                                             

Monday, October 29, 2018   

Hot Lunch – Spaghetti will be served on Friday at a cost of $2.00. 

Area Reformation Service – On Sunday, November 4, grades K through 8 will be singing at St. 

John at 10:30 a.m. They will also be singing at the area Reformation service at Trinity, 

Marinette. Students should arrive at 2:30 p.m. so we can practice before the service.  Please let 

me know if your child will not be singing with us. 

Reformation Day – Wednesday, October 31, is Reformation Day.  It also happens to be 

Halloween when some people like to dress in costumes. Students in our room may wear 

costumes to school that day.  Please make sure they have regular clothes as well.  I reserve the 

right to make people change into regular clothes if the costumes are too distracting for 

themselves or others.  There will NOT be a party. 

Map Quiz – On Tuesday, October 30, we will be having a quiz on the West states.  Grades 3 and 

4 will have a word bank to use, but grade 5 will have to know how to spell the words on their 

own.   

Picture Retakes – Picture retakes will be on Tuesday, November 13.  If you want retakes, please 

have your child request a form.   

Parent-Teacher Conferences – Parent-teacher conferences will be held on Thursday. Please 

sign up at Sign-up Genius accessible through the school website. If you are unable to have a 

conference on Thursday, contact me and we can find a different time. Report cards will be 

handed out on Wednesday so you can look them over before your conference. 

Memory Work Calendar – A new memory work calendar will be handed out later this week 

along with the Christmas Eve Children’s Service. We will spend November learning the songs 

and recitations for the service.  

*Please Note* Some children will not be participating in the children’s service at St. John 

because they will be in the service at their own church.  These children may substitute memory 

work from their own service for the memory work for the service at St. John. I just need them 

to bring their service when they want to substitute so I can see what they are learning.  

Clothing Reminder – Though we may want to deny it, winter is coming. Hopefully, 

accumulating snow will hold off. I want to remind you that children need boots when there is 

snow on the ground, and I require snow pants. 


